
 

Westminster Crier 

 

Safety News 

 Careless and Reckless Driving continues in Westminster.  NO PASSING OF VEHICLES IS 

PERMITTED as it creates a dangerous situation.  When passing a golf cart which is permitted, wait 

until the golf cart has pulled to the right before proceeding.  No one should be speeding as you are 

endangering your safety and the safety of others.  The community will be surveyed to determine 

where additional "speed bumps" can be placed.  Remember to stop at those stop signs! 

 

Florida law prohibits the operation of a golf cart by anyone under the age of 14.  Just because an 

adult is in the cart DOES NOT permit operation by those under 14.   

 

If you see, or experience an event in which you believe the summoning of law enforcement is 

appropriate, save time and dial directly to law enforcement.  In Westminster we contact the Lee 

County Sheriffs Department at 239-477-1000 for non emergencies and 911 for an emergency.   

 

Other news of Interest 

 

 “Save the Date”  for Bingo Night, which starts Monday October 18, 2021, 7PM-9PM in the 

Community Center Billiards room. All are welcome. Bingo will be held every Monday night. 

 

Effective August 1st. The Community Center will be available for private parties and events. 

 

 

Ladies Luncheon 

As you Ladies know our "Ladies Luncheons" are held 

on the First Thursday of each month.  The August  

Luncheon will be held Aug. 5th at 11:30 am, under 

the direction of Irene Hart since Donna Roberts will  

be out of town on that date. 

Please call or E-mail Irene Hart and make your 

reservations to attend this month -- 

Her Phone # (540)748-0513 

Her E-mail address is HARTNHART2@aol.com 

mailto:HARTNHART2@aol.com


 

Thanks to Irene for doing this for this month. 

  

                                 

 

 Lehigh Acres Community Council. 

 They meet at 6Pm on the first Monday of each month at the Sheriff’s Office on Homestead Road. 

 The link to their Facebook page is:  https://www.facebook.com/LehighAcresCommunityCouncil/ 

Check it out if you are interested 

 

 

Night Out 

Sheriff Carmine Marceno invites you and your family to join the Lee County Sheriff's Office for a 

wonderful "Night Out" at CenturyLink Sports Complex on the evening of Tuesday, August 3, 2021 

from 5- 7 pm.   

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LehighAcresCommunityCouncil/

